
STEPHENSON FOUNDATION 

Amy Liu Steps Down 

For three years, Amy Liu, working mom of two 

amazing boys at Stephenson, has served our 

school diligently.  She is a dedicated and 

significant advocate for our kids.  She has spent 

countless hours researching best practices and 

untapped fundraising opportunities.  Amy set up 

the Amazon link which brings in funds year-round 

as well as researched and jumped hoops to bring 

in high-value items for the auction.  

Thank you, Amy, for your years of service. 

Working with you has been a privilege.  

Fall Golf Tournament 

Sunday 

October 6, 2013 

Langdon Farms 

The most fun you’ve 

ever had golfing! 

 

$10 Raffle tickets 

Contact 

Brian Goff 

goff5@me.com 

 

 Over $43,000 brought directly 

to Stephenson in 2012-2013 

 Amy Liu steps down after 3 

years on the board 

 Next year’s board; who’s 

staying on and open positions 

 2013 Golf Tournament 

 To auction or not to auction 

Ending this year, looking forward to next year 

As Numerous as the stars 

The stars on the entry wall of the school 

are just the beginning of all the families, 

individuals and businesses that have 

given to Stephenson Foundation.  The 

stars are a reminder that it takes many 

hands to support an excellent education.   

This year Stephenson Foundation was 

able to give over $43,000 directly to 

Stephenson.  

Opportunities on the Board 

All board members contribute to brainstorming  and decision making. 

Online Communications: This person learns Red-Dot and keeps information on 

the school website current. 

Procurement Database Manager: Works to maintain and manage a central 

procurement list for the various events.  

Auction Co-chairs: Manage teams for the biggest fund-raiser/ community event 

of the year. 

2013 Board 

Jaelene Quinby 

Rizza McWhorter 

Nick Nagy 

Liberty Corman 

 

To Auction or Not to Auction 

Every year the discussion of whether or not 

holding an auction is the best way to raise 

money is brought up.  Any person on the 

board is happy to hear your thoughts and 

opinions on this subject.   

Holding an auction is historically one of the 

best ways to raise large amounts of money in 

a single event.  It takes the support of a 

committed volunteer team and a community 

that is committed to the cause.  Foundation 

needs team leads for this event as well as co-

chairs to work with the board for the 2013/14 

school year. 


